
December 17, 2018  

  

The Troy City Board of Education announces that applications are now being accepted 

for the following position:  

  

         Troy City School:  

  

 Instructional Aide  

A minimum of two years of college coursework completed, an Associate’s 

degree or higher.    

Successful experience working with children preferred.   

    

The procedures for employment are:  

1. Applications to be submitted to the address below;  

2. Applications will be received until January 2, 2019 or until position is 

filled;   

3. Interviews will be scheduled;  

4. Salary based upon appropriate schedule.  

  

  

 An application may be received from the Troy City Board of Education, P.O. Box 529, 

(358 Elba Hwy) Troy, AL  36081; (334-566-3741) or at www.troyschools.net  

  

  

Troy City School System is an equal opportunity employer.   

http://www.troyschools.net/
http://www.troyschools.net/

